
VJB18. Divisional Assessors (Acting) 
 

The Board considered a report by the Assessor seeking delegated 
authority to extend the acting up period in relation to two Divisional 
Valuers who are acting as Divisional Assessors to cover the vacant 
Assistant Assessor post.  The acting up period expires on 3 November 
2020 and it is proposed that the acting up period be extended to allow the 
review of options for the Assistant Assessor to conclude. 
 
Decision 

The Board delegated the power to the Assessor to extend the acting 
up period to a date no later than 31 March 2021. 

 

 


